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Dear Parents/carers,         5th January 2022 

 
We are pleased to be able to write to you to invite children to sign up to after school clubs 

which will be starting as of the 10th January. An email will be sent this week notifying when 

bookings can be made.  

You will notice an increase in the number of clubs on offer and also the option for children in 

Reception to sign up.   
Please see below for what is on offer this half term:  

  

Monday  KS2 Art  Mrs O’Mahoney  Open to Year 3 - 6  £1 a session  

Tuesday   Football  Mr Dixon  Open to Year 3- 6  No charge  

Netball   Miss Towner  Open to Year 3 - 6  No charge  

  Cross country  Mrs Toher  Open to Year 1 - 2  No charge  

  Music club  Mrs Arnold  Open to R – 2  No charge   

Wednesday   Science club  Mr Gray   Open to Year R - 2  £1 a session  

KS1 Art  Mrs Hatton  Open to Year 1 - 2  £1 a session  

Thursday  Year 6 club  Mrs Sumption  Open to Year 6  No charge  

  Outdoor 
education   

Mrs Suffolk  Open to Reception only  £1 a session  

  Cross country  Mrs Toher  Open to Year 3 - 5  No charge  

  

Please note that children who stay for a club will need to be collected by an adult and will not 
be allowed to walk off to the car park or go home alone unless permission has been 

granted.  A club register will be kept of attendance.   

We ask that your child attends the club they have chosen every week. If for some important 
reason they will not be attending the club then the office must be informed the day before or 

by 2pm on the day.  

  
In the past we have been quite lenient in allowing places to go over the number stated for 

some of the clubs, it will be on a strictly first come first served basis only and we will not be 

allowing the places allocated to increase. This is due to staffing reasons. Please note that 
should your child not be lucky enough to get into the club they would like we will let you know.   

 
Kind regards, 

Mrs G Hooper. 
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